
BY ALDS. STAMPER, COGGS, PEREZ, BORKOWSKI, BOHL 

Resolution recognizing and commending Ned Lee Moton for his years of service to the 

community. 

 

WHEREAS, 

 

NED LEE MOTON 

 

was honored for his years of service to the Milwaukee community by family, friends and civic 

leaders; and 

 

WHEREAS, A graduate of North Division High School in 1965, Ned Lee Moton gave of 

his talents as a basketball player during his time as a student, and he founded and chairs the 

North Division High School Alumni Association of Milwaukee, Wisconsin Inc., which raises funds 

to provide college scholarships for graduating seniors and assists the school with meeting needs 

for the student population as a whole; and 

 

WHEREAS, A member of the North Lincoln Hall of Fame Association for more than 30 

years, Ned Lee Moton has given of his time to help at-risk youth by way of "City Block 

Initiatives," and by volunteering his time and basketball expertise with the St. Margaret Mary 

School Girls Basketball Team, Pius High School Girls Basketball Team and the Whitnall High 

School Boys Basketball Team; and 

 

WHEREAS, A dedicated advocate for peace and social justice, Ned Lee Moton is an 

active volunteer with the "Meals on Wheels” food program, and he has served as a voter 

registration volunteer, helping citizens exercise their right to vote; and 

 

WHEREAS, Ned Lee Moton is a devoted father of three women, a grandfather of five 

and a great-grandfather to four children who all are proud to have him as a pillar in their lives; 

now, therefore, be it 

 

             RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith recognizes 

and commends Ned Lee Moton for his years of service to the community and extends to him its 

sincere wishes for his continued health, happiness and success; and, be it 

 

 FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented 

to Ned Lee Moton. 

  

Introduced by Common Council members Russell W. Stamper, II, Milele A. Coggs, José G. 

Pérez, Mark A. Borkowski and Jim Bohl and approved by all members of the Milwaukee 

Common Council on November 1, 2016. 

 


